
In October, the kindergarten

continued to explore the

theme of autumn. The

spacious outdoor area

provided us with many

opportunities to discover the

environment and observe the

seasonal changes in nature.

We were able to explore this

further during our trip to the

Botanical Garden. 
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What’s new?

Of course, we also prepared for the upcoming Bonfire Festival. 

We are very excited to have a spooky afternoon together with all of you!

The primary school pupils are also getting ready for the big event. They

are currently rehearsing songs for the Halloween party on Nov. 3rd and

making spooky witches for the same event. We are all looking forward to

it very much.

FOXHILL CAPS
With our new caps, we can

be spotted from afar. 
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PRIMARY SCHOOL

In our art lessons we have made

self-portraits based on photographs. 

Then we decided to let the children

loose on photographs of all the

teachers. Using the same tracing

methods, they could then choose to

use watercolour paints to either

create a crazy or a normal portrait.

The results can be seen on the wall

in our entrance. The children had a

lot of fun doing this and the cry

‘Anna/Michaela is going to kill me!’

could frequently be heard.

In our English lessons the 3s and 4s have been working on a book called My

Cat Likes to Hide in Boxes. They have been learning lots of geography from

this project and have made their own cat shaped books. A performance to the

parents is coming up soon……

The children went mad in October collecting

conkers. We held a competition to guess the

total number collected. This was won by

Marissa in Year 1, who guessed 1,000.  

Can you guess how many there were? 

Hint: way more than 1,000!
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P.E.
This month the

children learnt how

to do shoulder-,

head- and

handstands. They

also played fun new

running games.

Students had the opportunity to make pancakes from scratch. It was a delightful

experience for both students and teachers alike. The aroma of freshly cooked

pancakes filled the air as our young chefs worked together, following recipes and

perfecting their flipping techniques. Not only did they learn valuable culinary

skills, but they also enjoyed the teamwork that comes with cooking together.

SECONDARY SCHOOL




